
 

Dear Ian Ferry and all supporters at West Oxfordshire Levellers Rugby League Club, 
 
Thank you so much for your recent incredible donation of £602 raised through the Family Fun Day 
in September. We are so grateful for your generosity and support.  
 
Your amazing gift will help us to improve care and support for people with MND, their families and 
carers. It will also help us fund and promote research, and to campaign and raise awareness so the 
needs of those affected by the disease are addressed by wider society. 
 
We are so determined to achieve our vision of a world free from MND and your support helps us to 
make a real difference. If you’d like to see the progress we’re making because of your support, visit 
our website and see our latest ‘impact report’: www.mndassociation.org 
 
Thank you once again for being part of our fight for a world free from MND.  Please let me know if I 
can of further help, I will always be delighted to hear from you.  
 
With warmest regards 
 

 
 
Stephanie White 
MND Association Senior Community Fundraiser 
stephanie.white@mndassociation.org 
01604 611 858 
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